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U.S. Department 400 Seventh St., S.W.
of Transportation Washington, D.C. 20590
Research and ' '

Special Programs
Administration

JAN 252005,

Ms. Julie Titus

AMCON Distributing Company
Corporate Office

7405 Irvington Road
‘Omaha, NE 68122

- Dear Ms. Titus:
This will acknowledge receipt of your January 13, 2005 lettefé
withdrawing your January 13, 2005 request for party status to
application DOT-E 13196. Also, your application for party to status
to DOT-E 13246 is being processed.

Sincerely, < o

Delmer F. BilTi%O

Director, Office of Hazardous Materials
Exemptions and Approvals




